
Okemah Public Schools 

Notice of Superintendent Search Stakeholder Survey 

The Oklahoma State School Boards Association is assisting the Okemah School 
District in the search process to hire a superintendent. The Okemah Board of Education 
and the OSSBA are asking for district and community stakeholder's input. Please 
provide your thoughts regarding the desired qualities and characteristics of your 
next superintendent via this anonymous survey: 
 

Survey Link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2019OkemahSuptSearchStakeholderSurvey  

Opens: November 19, 2018 
Closes: December 7, 2018 


